
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 
 

 

       

        
        

    
 

         
    

     
 

        

     
 

       
   

 

     
  

 
    

      
 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE MUNICIPALITY OF KILLARNEY
 

PUBLIC NOTICE
 

2023 PROPOSED BY-LAWS
 
OPERATING BUDGET
 
& WATER AND SEWER
 

OPERATING & MAINTENANCE RATES 


TAKE NOTICE THAT the Council of the Corporation of the Municipality of Killarney 

will hold a Public Meeting (in person) on the 17th day of May at 4:45 p.m. to consider by-
laws regarding its 2023 Operating Budget as well as the Water and Sewer Operating & 
Maintenance rates for 2023. 

AND TAKE NOTICE THAT individuals wishing to address Council in respect of this 
matter must register written submissions and materials with the Clerk-Treasurer before 4:00 
p.m. on Wednesday, May 10, 2023. Presentations will be limited to 5 minutes. 

FURTHER it is proposed that the adoption of the final by-laws will take place at the 

Regular Meeting of Council on May 17th, 2023 following the public session. 

INFORMATION relating to the proposed by-laws will be available on the municipal 
website at www.municipalityofkillarney.ca or provided upon request. 

THIS NOTICE is given pursuant to Municipal By-laws #2003-04 as amended by by-laws 
2014-19 & 2015-15. 

If you wish to participate in the Public Meeting which will be held in person only, please 
refer to the posted meeting agenda for information or contact the municipal office. 

Dated at Killarney this 2nd day of May, 2023. 

Candy  Beauvais 
 
Clerk-Treasurer 
 

The Municipality of Ki llarney 
 
32 Commissioner  Street 
 

Killarney, Ontario 
 
P0M 2A0 
 

(705)  287-2424 
 
cbeauvais@municipalityofkillarney.ca
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